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 This is Mr. Curran, your 
proud principal.  We are 
very excited to welcome all 
of you back for the 2022-
2023 school year. School 
starts on Tuesday, August 
16th this year.  Classes 
begin promptly at 7:40 AM.  
Please plan to arrive early 
to find your classes and set 

a positive tone for the school year. Please wear your 
2021-2022 school-issued ID until your new one is 
available. Our new students will be able to pick up 
their IDs at our New Student Orientation on 
Thursday, August 11th.  School ID pictures for all 
students will be taken on September 6th and 
September 7th. 
 
Schedules will be available to you on August 11th 
via virtual counselor and book pick is scheduled to 
take place during the first few days of school. The 
book pick up schedule will be posted on our website 
and in Canvas. 
 
Finally, a very important reminder to our students 
who ride the bus to school. Please make sure to 
complete the Register to Ride process in order to 
secure your spot on the bus if you have not done so 
already. This is a new and vital step to make sure 
that your bus route is established for the school 
year. Information on how to complete the Register 
to Ride process is located on our website. 
 
Please check our website for up-to-date information 
about back to school and everything else that is 
happening at Everglades High School. 
 
Thank you for being part of the Everglades High 
School Gator Family!. 
 

Principal: Mr. Curran 
9th Grade – Ms. Roman (New) 
10th Grade – Ms. Thompson 
11th Grade – Mr. Smith  
12th Grade – Mr. Henry 
Cambridge: Mr. Tienjaroonkul 

School Counseling Director – Mrs. Finn  
9th Grade – Ms. Gooden  
10th Grade – Ms. Lysaght 
11th Grade – Ms. Denbow  
12th Grade – Ms. Powell  
BRACE Advisor – Ms.McIntosh 
Cambridge – Ms. Thomas 
Family Counselor – Mr. Fitz-Henley 
Social Worker – Ms. Perez 
Psychologist – Ms. Golovin 
 
  

 

CAMBRIDGE CORNER 
 Contact the Cambridge Coordinator, 
Ms. Thomas for more information @ 
anne.thomas@browardschools.com 

 

Everglades High School 
Community. I am extremely 
excited to serve the EHS 
community as the 9th Grade 
Assistant Principal. As the 
newest member of the school 
administration team, my goal 
is to support the continued 

success that has been happening here for many 
years. I hold a B.A. in History and Global Studies 

mailto:anne.thomas@browardschools.com


 

from the State University of New York- Binghamton 
University, a M.S. in Social Studies Education from 
Syracuse University, and a M.Ed in Educational 
Leadership from Florida Atlantic University. 
 
I am a New York native and taught 7th-10th grade 
American History and World History for the New 
York City Department of Education. Since moving to 
Broward County, I have taught 10th grade Pre-AP 
and AP World History and have served as a Student 
Assessment Specialist. 
 
I believe that college and career preparedness 
begins the moment our students step foot on the 
Swamp; therefore, I will foster a supportive and 
inclusive learning environment that maintains high 
expectations for all learners. When stakeholders 
work together to support student learning, our 
community as a whole is strengthened. I look 
forward to being your partner in education!

Parents and students, the 
Code of Student Conduct 
Handbook Goes Green! 
Parents are invited to 
review the Code of 
Student Conduct 
Handbook and complete the 
required forms by 
accessing the Back-to-School Forms link found on 
the Broward Schools' webpage at: 
www.browardschools.com/Page/38091 
 

 

 
Calling all 
new EHS 
Gators! 
You are 
invited to 
attend 
the 2022 

Gator Growl New Student Orientation on Thursday, 
August 11 @ 1:00 PM. Tour our beautiful campus, 
meet members of the faculty and staff, explore the 

wide variety of student clubs and athletic teams, 
and more. Open to all students that will be new to 
Everglades High School. 
 

Students will retrieve their course 
textbooks through their Language 
Arts class during the first week of 
school. 
 

Join us for Open House on Tuesday, 
August 30th at 6:00 PM. Meet 
teachers, tour the campus, learn 
more about our wonderful PTSA and 
more. 

The district 
is now 
REQUIRING 
all eligible 
students 

using bus transportation 
for the upcoming school 

year to register for bus assignments. Scan the QR 
code to register for transportation services. Bus 
assignments will be posted to Virtual Counselor as 
soon as the district transportation department 
processes the request. 
 

Visit the site listed 
below to complete 
the free and reduce 
lunch application for 
the upcoming school 

year. https://www.browardschools.com/free-lunch.  
 

http://www.browardschools.com/Page/38091
https://www.browardschools.com/free-lunch


 

ALL Everglades High School students 
will be issued an ID badge. Students 
must ALWAYS wear their ID badge 
AROUND THEIR NECK while on 

campus. It is the individual student’s 
responsibility to maintain and display their ID 
badge. From 7:00 AM – 7:40 AM, students entering 
the southwest end (student lot) of the campus who 
do not have their ID will be directed to room 243 
where they will be provided a temporary ID. From 
7:00 AM – 7:40 AM, students entering the north 
end (bus loop) of the campus who do not have their 
ID will be directed to the front office where they will 
be provided a temporary ID. If a student arrives to 
class without an ID, the teacher will submit a 
Temporary ID Request Form. A temporary ID will be 
generated and delivered to the student in a timely 
fashion. The first four temporary IDs will be 
provided FREE of charge after which, students will 
be charged $1 each. Replacement IDs will cost $5 
and a lanyard will be available for $2. 
 

Students that arrive late to 
school for 1st and 5th period 
will be marked tardy by the 
front office. These students 
will be issued a tardy pass and 

sent to class as soon as possible. For the remaining 
periods, a warning bell will ring one minute before 
the final bell to encourage students to get to class 
on time. In addition… 

• Administration and security will make every 
effort to guide students to class. 

• Hall passes will not be issued the first or final 15-
minutes of class. This includes Study Hall classes. 

• Teachers will document tardy students in 
Pinnacle. 

• Appropriate interventions, including detentions, 
parent contact, loss of privileges, etc. will be 
implemented to discourage chronic tardiness. 

 

Broward County Public Schools 
are closed campuses. Students 
ARE NOT PERMITTED to order 
food items to be delivered to 
school campuses. Any violation 
of this policy will result in the 

immediate confiscation and discarding of the food 
item. Unauthorized visitors are not allowed on 
Broward County Public Schools property for the 
delivery of student ordered meals. 
 

Student dress 
should be in 
accordance with 
standards 
established by 
School Board policy 

(see the student code of conduct). Egregious 
violations of the policy will be addressed by school 
administration. In the event of a violation, parents 
will be contacted to bring a change of clothing 
and/or the student will be provided with a school-
issued garment. A $5 obligation will be assessed. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/evergladeshs/
https://www.youtube.com/EVERGLADESHIGHSCHOOL
https://twitter.com/principaldarbar?lang=en
https://www.instagram.com/evergladeshighschool


 

 
 
 



 



 

 


